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             03/02/22  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
I am writing to inform you of some staffing changes that will happen after the February half term. 
 
We are really pleased to be welcoming Miss Bolchover back to work after suffering from long COVID. Miss 
Bolchover will be returning as the KS1 leader and will be based mainly in year 2. Mrs Fox and Miss 
Bolchover will job share the year 2 class. Mrs Fox will be in class Monday to Wednesday and Miss 
Bolchover Wednesday to Friday. Miss Bolchover is also going to support across year 6 in preparation for 
SATs on a Monday and a Tuesday. Mr Bridge is going to remain in year 6.  
 
We are also really pleased to be welcoming Mrs Ellingford back who is returning from maternity leave. Mrs 
Ellingford will be taking over Miss Conlon’s class until the end of the academic year. Miss Conlon is 
currently absent due to personal reasons. We want to say a huge thank you to Mrs Stobbs who has 
covered the class over the last half term. I’m sure you will see her working in our school again on 
occasions.  
 
We are delighted that Mrs Prather will continue to teach her reception class until the end of the academic 
year.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Dr.Owen 
 
 
 


